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  Kiwanis Club GBASO/Nicolet School event on March 17th, 2025 

 
We celebrated St. Patrick’s Day in a very special way!  It was our second ever trip to 
the GBASO skatepark with the third graders from Nicolet School.  And a wild time was 
had by all! 
 
Overall, I think we did a pretty good job handling the chaos.  We split the 
approximately 50 kids into two groups.  One played bingo and Jenga and ate 
snacks.  The other suited up for skateboarding and received expert instruction from 
our member Eric Peters and his group of dedicated volunteers.  After an hour or so, 
the groups switched.  Check out our website and the end of these notes for pictures. 
 
Attending and helping out from our club were Anne, Maria, Ann, Pat, Ben G., and 
Rick, in addition to Eric.  Afterward, most of this group went across the street to Pizza 
Ranch for lunch and to catch our breath! 
 
Kiwanis owes a very special “thanks” to Eric for opening up GBASO to children who 
would otherwise never have this amazing action sports experience, and his volunteer 
instructors who patiently and expertly passed along introductory skateboarding 
skills.  I noticed that many of the kids worked up quite a sweat! 
 
Our next club meeting will be at noon on Monday, April 7th at the Hyatt Regency.  Ben 
G. and Rick will be the program.  They will have just returned from the Kiwanis District 
midyear conference in Wausau and will have news to report on projects, fundraising, 
and membership.  See you then! 
 
By: Rick Satterlee 
 
See pictures from GBASO event below…. 



 

 
 

 
 

      

 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
  



 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 


